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CITY OF FORT SMITH BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
NO STUDY SESSION - June 11, 2024 
SPECIAL MEETING - June 25, 2024 

 

 

MEDIA NOTIFICATION 
June 6, 2024 

At the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors regular meeting on June 4, 2024, Directors 
Lavon Morton, Christina Catsavis, Kevin Settle and Neal Martin concurred to cancel 
the  study session scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, June 11, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 
North 2nd Street. Due to such, there will be no study session on Tuesday, June 11, 2024.  
 
Additionally, the aforementioned Directors also called for a special meeting to be held 
at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street, to consider 
the following: 

 Resolution to accept the external auditor’s report on the City’s financial 
statements, Uniform Guidance Audit, and report on the City’s 
compliance with certain State Acts for the year ended December 31, 
2023 (Finance) 

 The originally scheduled study session set for the same date, time, and location of the 
above referenced special meeting will be held immediately following adjournment of the 
special meeting. 

The Citizens Forum originally scheduled for the June 11, 2024 study session has been 
rescheduled to the June 25, 2024 study session. 

For more information regarding meetings of the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors, please 
contact the City Clerk's Office at 479-784-2208 or cityclerk@fortsmithar.gov. 

 
Sherri Gard, MMC 
City Clerk 
479-784-2207 
sgard@fortsmithar.gov 
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